
  

 

 



      IMPORTANT PARKING NOTICE – WILDBOAR TRAIL RUN       

The inaugural WildBoar Trail Run will be hosted at Boar Gully, on the northern edge of 
the Brisbane Ranges. This is a remote campground venue with limited access and 
narrow roads, and it includes just seven official campsites — all of which have been 
booked on ParksVic Website exclusively by Trailsplus for the event weekend. 

     Please note: 
All onsite parking at the campground will be reserved for event crew, volunteers, and 
vendors only. 

         Runner & Supporter Parking 
All participants and supporters are required to park along the roadside. Please ensure: 

• Your vehicle is fully visible to through traffic 
• You do not block any part of the road 
• You follow any parking signage or instructions from marshals 

After parking, it's a 500m walk into the event hub area via the Boar Gully entry track. 

   Do not park in areas marked as prohibited in the parking map below. 

We appreciate your cooperation in helping keep the area safe, accessible, and respectful 
to other road users. 

 

         Please Take Care When Parking & Exiting Your Vehicle 
Make your way to the start line via the Boar Gully Campground entry road. 
If you're in a longer distance event or arriving early, it may still be dark — please bring a 
head torch for safety. 

Thanks for looking out for each other and helping the event run smoothly! 



 

    No Parking Zone – WILDBOAR TRAIL RUN     

Do not park near the entry or along the Boar Gully Campground entry road. This area 
must remain clear at all times for: 

• Emergency vehicle access 
• Event logistics and setup 
• Safe and unobstructed traffic flow 

     Vehicles found blocking this area will be required to move immediately. 
    Please use the clearly marked Green Permitted Parking Zones on the image below 
only. 

Thanks for keeping our event safe and respectful for all! 

 

 
 

Important Parking Reminder for 
All Runners and Supporters. 

 
When parking along the roadside, please ensure 
you do not block any road junctions, private 
driveways, or gate access points. These must 
remain clear at all times for safety and local 
access. Thanks for your cooperation!  



 

    Permitted Parking Zones – WILDBOAR TRAIL RUN     

All runners and supporter vehicles must park safely and only in the designated green 
zones as shown in the image below. These zones have been selected to ensure safety, 
traffic flow, and minimal impact to the natural environment. 

    Do not park in any red-highlighted areas. 
       You will need to walk approximately 500m to the event hub via the Boar Gully entry 
road. 
        Early starters – bring a head torch if arriving before sunrise! 

Thank you for supporting safe and respectful parking at Boar Gully. 

 

 


